Library Committee Agenda
7Oct2015
Members:  Tim Beasley, Jonathan Foster, Carrie Gaxiola, Brenda Gonzales, Kathy Griffis, Gary Hanington, Greg Molyneux, Laurie Walsh; Eric Walsh (ex-officio)

[bookmark: _GoBack]1. Laurie provided an overview of a meeting held with the President and others to discuss ways to improve the use of the library.  The meeting was held on Sept 28 and included:  President Curtis, VP McFarlane, Assc VP Lisa Frazier, Frank Sawyer, Kayla McCarson, Jonathan Foster, Carrie Gaxiola, Eric Walsh, and Laurie Walsh.  This meeting was requested by Laurie Walsh with the goal of discussing ways to move the library forward and increasing student use (especially distance/online students) which requires administrative involvement and buy-in.  The meeting covered these issues:

A. Library Access—Student ID Number instead of applying for a library card.  The President tasked Eric Walsh with this change.
B. Laurie discussed the idea of kiosks at centers and signage at sites as a means to create visibility for the library  The President and VPs thought this was a good idea.  Other issues discussed relating to this:
Center computers having a link to getting started videos—
Video on library use—accessing and using library resources needed for online students
C.  Include video in Webcampus Orientation 
D.  Library button in Webcampus; Lisa Frazier will work on this.
E.  Library button move to top of homepage; this was tabled.
F.  Dual enrollment students need information about the library.  Possible fixes include contacting high schools with dual enrollments about library; adding a video to dual enrollment classes and working with teaching faculty on this as an element of class.
Send video to instructors for upload into classes.
F.  Banners for webpage:  add more banners to the GBC Homepage.  Kayla has a concern that they need to change or it all gets stale.  

2. Review and critique new library webpage.  Eric Walsh manned the computer for a webpage “review”.  This was made ineffective due to the jumping around being done on the webpage so that focus on any particular location was virtually impossible.  That and the poor screen quality in the room made for a less than fruitful exercise.  A few suggestions were made.  

As a follow up, Laurie asked that, along with herself, Jonathan Foster, Greg Molyneux, Tim Beasley, Lisa Frazier all provide a written review of the new website.  

